The director "suggested" a 100ft shoreline setback but there are no following documents that indicate that suggestion was ever approved or put into action. The access to these trails is only granted with permission from the landowner, but the U.S coast guard will always have access to the Napoopoo light house Via Jeep Rd. 

The historic map does not show Old cart Road (trail 205) and Old Gov. Rd (Trail 201), only jeep rd. which is not a pre-existing trail. 
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